
SJ supports “The Taiwan Question and
China’s Reunification in the New Era”
white paper

     In response to the white paper titled "The Taiwan Question and China's
Reunification in the New Era" published today (August 10) by the Taiwan
Affairs Office of the State Council and the State Council Information Office,
the Secretary for Justice, Mr Paul Lam, SC, issued the following statement:

     The white paper "The Taiwan Question and China's Reunification in the
New Era" clearly explains that Taiwan is part of China, a fact supported by
history and law, from the historical point of view as well as from the
perspectives of international law and the Constitution of the People's
Republic of China.

     The white paper also quotes the successful implementation of "one
country, two systems" in Hong Kong as an example, acknowledging that "one
country, two systems" is the basic principle to achieve peaceful national
reunification.

     I support the great reunification of the motherland in accordance with
the principles as stated in the white paper.
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